
John A. Mills Appointed Secretary of the Beverly
Hills Bar Association’s Healthcare Law Committee

Nelson Hardiman is proud to announce that John A. Mills was

appointed to serve as the Secretary of the Beverly Hills Bar Association’s Healthcare Law Committee for the
2013-2014 term. John is part of the BHBA’s Healthcare Law Committee’s founding executive team.

Congratulations on your recent appointment John!
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